October/November Maintenance/Custodian Dept. Report

Along with our daily work orders from the staff, we completed the following projects:

Replaced broken sewer line outside the Band Hall.

Sheetrock repair in the Band Hall.

Removed bats living in the Band Hall.

Repaired electrical lighting problem in the old band hall.

Installed new flood lights at the new entry sidewalk at the football field.

Repaired the existing flood lights around the football field concession stand.

Installed new slip resistant material at the top of the football stands in the press box area.

Painted the outside of the retaining wall at the tennis courts.

Installed (6) new bulletin boards in the Annex hallway.

Installed new project board in the Head Start building that will also serve as a projector screen.

Ordered new inside doorway entry mats that will be delivered and installed today.

Installed new slip resistant material at the sloping entrance to the back of the Junior High.

Pre-assembled the new Gym entrance wheelchair ramp that will be installed when weather clears and we
re-route a section of the irrigation sprinkler system.

Saw to the completion of (3) new Gym door exit locking systems.

Installed new and repaired the old light fixtures in the Gym weight room.

New signs ordered, and soon to be installed, designating the boys and girls dressing areas and restrooms
in the Gym.

New campus closing signs installed on fences and buildings around the campus perimeter.

Projects in progress and in the immediate future:

Painting and installation of new baseboards in the Gym entrance.

Repainting all the Gym white walls.

Installation of the new Gym wheelchair ramp.

Painting the interior retention walls at the tennis courts.

Painting the floors in the dressing areas of the Gym to include resurfacing the shower floors and installing
new privacy curtains at each shower entrance.

Installation of new window shades in each classroom at the Annex.

Installation of new slip resistant surface strips on the entire football field bleachers.

Repainting the curb and driving directional stripes in the student pick-up area behind the Elementary.

Thank you for your support,

Steve Giblin,
Maintenance Director



